
Annarosa Whitman
Portland
LD 2091
I am writing to demonstrate my support for LD 2091. I have been working to reduce 
my plastic waste for a few years now, and buying bulk and using refillable containers 
has been the most impactful way my buying habits have changed. Being able to buy 
from small businesses that sell in bulk and offer refillable containers and refills has 
made these changes possible for me. Not only do I save money with these changes, 
but I have less clutter and produce less waste. I hope that even more changes can be 
made in the near future so more people can easily reduce their waste and impact. 


